
 
 

UNIVERSIDAD DE JAÉN 
Departamento de Biología Experimental 

         15th December 2015 

Dear Dr Fang-Fang Li, 

 

Please find enclosed the revised version of the review manuscript “Gene 

Regulatory Networks in Atrial Fibrillation” by Diego Franco, Estefania Lozano-

Velasco and Amelia Arenega, submitted for publication to the World Journal 

of Medical Genetics. We have adapted the manuscript to the comments of 

the Editor (there were no reviewer ś comments to be re-edited) and we have 

included herein also all the requested materials (isolated figures, audio core 

tip, signed CTA, plagiarism check using Ephorus platform and Google Scholar, 

non-native English speaker letter and signed letter of co-author ś conflict of 

interest).  

I hope this will provide you will all the requested material to be published on 

the World Journal of Medical Genetics. 

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely yours,  Diego. 

 

     Diego Franco 
     dfranco@ujaen.es 
 

 

 

mailto:dfranco@ujaen.es


Answer to chief editor： 

 

Dear Dr Ji, 

 

please find enclosed a revised version of our review manuscript, including all 

the requested modifications. 

I hope this version would be now suitable for publication. 

Looking forward to hear from you. 

Sincerely yours, Diego. 

 

 

Diego Franco  

Profesor Titular Universidad 

Área de Biología Celular 

Departamento de Biología Experimental B3-362 

CU Las Lagunillas 

Universidad de Jaén 
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